
 

 

POLICE & CRIME COMMISSIONER ELECTION 
POSTPONED 

The Government has announced that all polls scheduled for 7th May 
2020 will be postponed for 12 months. 
 

This includes the Police and Crime Commissioner election for the 
Dyfed Powys Police Area. 

We will issue further information as soon as we have it. 
 
 


